[Service Date September 9, 2003]

September 9, 2003

RE: AT&T Communications of the Pacific Northwest v. Verizon Northwest,
Inc., Docket No. UT-020406

TO ALL PARTIES OF RECORD:

Verizon's request to respond no later than the close of business on Wednesday,

September 10, 2003, to Commission Staff's comments regarding Verizon's price

floor calculation is granted.

Commission Staff's request to reply to Verizon's answer to Commission Staff's
petition for reconsideration of the Eleventh Supplemental Order is denied.

Verizon's request to file its responding comments by telefacsimile, on condition
that Verizon files hard copies the following day, is granted.

Please note the Commission's continuing request that parties provide courtesy
copies by electronic mail of documents they are formally filing.

Sincerely,

CAROLE J. WASHBURN
Secretary



